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RONALD J. TISCHER, CHIEF

April 24,2017

To Whom It May Concern:

As Chiefof Police of the La Crosse Police Department, I am writing this letter in support of Chilcda's
application for a Conditional Use Permit to construct a 10' fence with Roller Barrier on top.

Recently, the La Crosse Police Department responded to a call for service from Chileda when one of
their students went missing. It was determined that the student was able to scale their 6' foot fence and
lied the property. After an exhaustive search, which led overnight, the student was thankfully located
and safely returned. Unfortunately, this is not the first time that a student as scaled their fence.

A new 10' fence with the Roller Barrier on top will help to prevent situations like this from happening in
the future, and it may even help to prevent a horrible tragedy.

Thank you for accepting this letter of support and for your consideration of Chilcda's application for the
construction of a new fence. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(608)789-7201.

Respectfully submitted,

/CmUij-^L
Ronald J. Tischer

Chief of Police
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